
I am a resident of Redmond, Oregon and I am writing to ask you to rethink house bill 3063. It is a 
violation of educational rights for our children. Most Oregon children who have exemptions have some 
vaccines but not the ones that they have had adverse reactions to. You cannot obtain a medical 
exemption for a moderate or mild reaction but people like me refuse to risk a moderate reaction turning 
into severe next time. Thank you  
Samantha blake 
 


